
WHEAT RIDGE 
I TERNAL MEDICINE 

7821 West 38th Avenue, Wheat Ridge, CO 80033 I P 303-422-2343 I F 303-422-8291 

Welcome to Wheat Ridge Internal Medicine! 

We are looking forward to seeing you on ________ at _____ with _______ _ 

We are sending you the enclosed packet and ask that you complete it prior to your scheduled 

appointment time. 

As you complete the attached paperwork, please take a moment to note the following important items: 

1. All new patient appointments are billable and submitted to your insurance company.

2. It is very important that you arrive on time for your appointment. If you are more than 1 O minutes

late, your appointment may be rescheduled.

3. Please note that per office policy, no controlled substances will be prescribed at your initial visit.

4. Please bring the following to your appointment:

a. This packet.

b. Bottles of all your current prescription medications OR a detailed medication list

c. Past medical records. If you do not have physical copies, please request that your

previous health care provider forward all records to WRIM (Fax: 303-422-8291)

d. Insurance card, photo ID, and copay. We accept cash, check, Visa, and Mastercard.

Please feel free to call us with any questions. We look forward to meeting you soon! 

Wheat Ridge Internal Medicine Providers 

Stanton Elzi, MD - Sofi Abraham, MSN, FNP-C, ONC - Sara Schmidt, MSN, AGNP-C - Crystal Culbert, 

PA­C - Elizabeth Cowan, NP

W. Scott Allan, MD - David Hager, MD - Emily Piala PA-C - Kendra Baughn PA-C - Megan Weaver, PA-C 
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WHEAT RIDGE 
INTER AL MEDICINE 

7821 West 38th Avenue, Wheat Ridge, CO 80033 I P 303-422-2343 I F 303-422-8291 

Dear New Patient, 

We are looking forward to your upcoming visit! 

We request that you contact your insurance company a minimum of 48 hours prior to your scheduled 

appointment to ensure that our practice is in network with your insurance company. If your policy 

requires a Primary Care Provider {PCP), please ensure that Dr. Stanton Elzi or Dr. William Scott Allan is 

listed as your PCP. If one of our providers is not on file with your insurance company, it limits our ability 

to effectively order medications and testing or complete referrals for you. 

As long as one of the above providers is listed as your PCP, you may see any of the providers at Wheat 

Ridge Internal Medicine. 

Insurance companies do not allow medical offices to make PCP changes on behalf of patients, so this 

must be completed by you prior to your visit. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact our billing office at 303-422-2343 ext. 107 

or 122. 

Thank you, 

The Staff of Wheat Ridge Internal Medicine 
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